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i e Islamic Republic of Afghanistan &

Rel ifploh - 7Y el Civil Aviation Authority

10™ April, 2018
Mr. Takeshi Watanabe
Chief Representative — JICA
Kabul — Afghanistan

Subject: Confirmation letter on the Environmental and Social impact of the Project for Improvement of the

Existing Bamyan Airport in the Islamic Republic of Afghanistan.

Dear Mr. Takeshi Watanabe,

On behalf of the Afghanistan Civil Aviation Authority (ACAA) this letter is made in respect of
confirmation on Environmental and Social impact of the project named Project for Improvement of the
Existing Bamyan Airport in the Islamic Republic of Afghanistan. The objective of this project is to
improve the runway and other related facilities at Bamyan Airport, thus to contribute to safe and efficient

of the airport. The sites of the project are located in Bamyan airport in Bamyan center.

We would like to confirm that we conducted appropriate countermeasures and monitored necessary

parameters as following the agreement in the Minutes of Discussions dated on 22™ January, 2012.

Regarding the environmental and social monitoring results, it can be concluded that there have been no
major problems caused by the project. If there is then it had been solved and reduced to an acceptable

value.

We hereby certify that all the above information is true and correct to the best of our knowledge.

Sincerely,





